
Open Letter to Anna Bligh 
 

Anna Bligh MP 

Premier of Queensland 

PO Box 15185 

City East 

Queensland 4002 

 

 

12 September, 2009 

 

Dear Anna 

 

Thank you for advising via your “climate change” department and our latest AGL 

electricity bill that my family are responsible for liberating 2.04 tonnes of fixed carbon 

into the atmosphere as CO2 for the further beneficial use by all animals and plants on 

Earth. 

 

It is good to see our government showing this subtle initiative as there is a general lack 

of knowledge on the importance that CO2 plays in our lives, and you have chosen to 

highlight its importance. 

 

I too am spreading the word and have compiled a lecture on the subject. See 

www.bosmin.com/Rotary1.pdf . 

 

Please make this presentation available to our Minister for Education and advise that I 

am able to address any students seeking edification on this subject. You will agree it is 

very important that our school children be well informed on the vital role CO2 plays in 

all our lives. 

 

By the way, I hope you are able to maintain the Queensland ban on uranium mining. We 

do not want that pesky super efficient nuclear energy source messing with our carbon 

based export industries, do we? 

 

It’s great to be part of the Sunshine Smart State. 

 

Best regards 

 

Bob Beatty BE FausIMM(CP) 

 
 

Camira, Qld 

Ph 07 32883101 


